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TOWN OF EDEN 
71 Old Schoolhouse Road, Eden Mills VT 05653 

802-635-2528 
 

Selectboard Special Meeting Minutes 
June 3, 2024 

 
Present were Clayton Whittemore, Ricky Morin, Tim Bullard, Melissa Whitcomb, and 

Shawn Goodell 
 
 
 

The Special Meeting officially opened at 5:15pm once all members were present. Shawn 
Goodell, Assistant State Fire Marshall, did a walk through of the building and looked at the plans 
for the new addition. He stated that we would need an architect to go over the plans and check to 

make sure it has the proper wind and snow load, review the planned exits, and make sure the 
vault specs are correct. Tim will be reaching out to some local architects. 

 
 

Immediately following the inspection, the Selectboard reviewed the following driveway 
locations 

 
 
 

Warren Road: 740 Eric Smith, Maryanne Wood (was H. Bruce Burnor property), 1703 Anne-
Maarit Javanainen 
 
Camp Road: 149 Hale, 176 St. Pierre  

 
North Road: Downing (Past 1058 across from 1245) 

 
Griggs Road: Derek Griggs (near 480) 

 
Square Road: 359 Scollard/Cunningham  
 
After visiting each location, Tim motioned for final approval of Eric Smith, Maryanne Wood, 
Paul and Pamela Hale, Mark and Dijana Downing. Clayton seconded, approved. 
 
Letters will be sent to those who did not receive final approval.  
 
Ricky motioned to adjourn at 7:14pm, Clayton seconded, adjourned. 

 
 

 


